
North Wessex Downs AONB Reply 
Update from Rebecca Davies, from the North Wessex Downs Area of Outstanding Natural Beauty – 

“I think the easiest way I can say it, is if an application were to be submitted to SBC for 30-40 houses 

on the Hodson Road site and the developer could demonstrate special circumstances then the NWD 

AONB would not object to the principle of development and would be open to discussions with the 

developer or SBC on detailed design, layout and landscaping.” 


